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PHYSICAL EXAMINATIONS/SCREENINGS

Before admission to the Darien Public Schools, each student must give proof, on the form
provided by the school, of a recent physical examination by a physician.

Periodic physical examinations of each student are required by law and parents are
requested to have this completed by October 15 of the year required. Physical
examinations shall be conducted in accordance with administrative regulations. A report of
the physical examination by a physician shall be made on the forms provided. Further,
various screenings of each student are required by law and will be conducted in accordance
with administrative regulations.

Such examinations may also be provided in the schools in conformance with administrative
regulations.

Physical examinations are required every thirteen (13) months for all students participating

in interscholastic athletics.
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